Hello Lowell Families and Community,

Our 6th grade students went to Corvallis for the day to watch the OSU basketball game! They had a wonderful
time, and we look forward to extending this opportunity in the future.

Your child should have come home with a flyer about our Spirit week happening Dec. 16th-20th. Lots of fun
dress up and activities! Please check Facebook for the dress up list as well.

With the mornings being extremely cold, please remember to send a jacket with your child. Morning recess is
very chilly!

Second quarter progress reports for Lowell Jr/Sr High school students were sent home this week. There will be fun
activities and dress up over the next two weeks! Check out Facebook for the dates and activities!

Don’t miss out on Winterfest on December 9, from 5:30-6:30pm in the Lowell Jr/Sr High Cafetorium. There will be
dinner, games, and prizes.

Come celebrate our UNDEFEATED junior high girls basketball team during 8th Grade Night on Wednesday,
December 11th. The acknowledgement will take place between the A and B games, which kick off at 4:30pm,
in the Cafetorium.

Holidays can be a challenge. If you or someone you know needs help with food this season, here is the link to
find emergency food boxes and pantries around Lane County. Food Boxes in Lane County.

Looking for free and low-cost activities for your children and families?2 Check out this Facebook page.

As the winter months are upon us, it is important to be aware of school delay/cancellation procedures. Should
school be delayed or cancelled, the district will make every effort to make the call by 6:30am. Delay and/or
cancellation information will be communicated through text message, Facebook, the district website, local
news, and Flash Alert.

The Lowell Board and School District are working to complete Strategic Planning for the future of our schools.
We would like to include the input of our community members, parents and students as well. If you have not
already done so, please take a minute to use the QR code to access the Strategic Planning Survey and give us
your feedback. Thank you for helping us plan for the future of our students.

Stay safe, healthy, and kind!


http://www.livehealthylane.org/uploads/6/9/3/5/69353783/fflc_pantry_directory.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2070968886460303/

